



PRESENTATION	BY	REAL	CRUZAN	CATS	

AT	THE	REEF	PAVILION


APRIL	3	AT	4	PM


Please	join	us	Sunday,	April	3rd	at	4	PM	at	the	Reef	Pool	Pavilion	to	learn	about	Real	Cruzan	
Cats,	how	to	help	Feral	Cats	and	RCC’s	Cat	Sanctuary	Project	to	find	a	home	for	Feral	Cats.		
Our	speaker	will	be	Christine	Southworth,	President	and	Co-Founder	of	the	organization.		
Several	of	her	St.	Croix	team	members	and	volunteers	will	also	be	at	the	presentation.		
Drinks	and	Desserts	will	be	served!		Please	contact	Liz	Wilson	at	517-282-1273	or	
mizzielizzie@aol.com	to	RSVP	(Unit	415)	or	if	you	have	questions	regarding	this	event.		


R.E.A.L.	Cruzan	Cats	is	a	501c3	nonprofit	organization	dedicated	to	the	protection	and	humane	
treatment	of	cats	on	St.	Croix	through	Rescue	Education	Adoption	and	Love.

We	are	committed	to	a	single	goal	-	to	improve	the	lives	of	cats	living	on	the	island	of	St.	Croix,	
US	Virgin	Islands.	Explore	our	website	to	learn	more	about	everything	that	we	are	doing	to	
evoke	a	change.	We	are	a	private,	non-profit	organization	dedicated	to	working	with	devoted	
volunteers	and	concerned	individuals	to	help	these	cats	in	need	to	get	neutered/spayed,	
vaccinated,	and	ultimately	off	the	streets	and	into	loving	homes!


Please	visit	their	website	for	more	information.		realcruzancats.org	
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